TEXAS A&M INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY
UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE
OCTOBER 17, 2002

9:30 AM. - WHT 126

Present: W. Cargill, L.Medearis, B. Lunce, R. Goonatilake, W.Newman, B. Rudolph, G.

Soto, C. Guerra F. Rhodes, J. Cass, K. Parhizgar, K. Tobin, M. Trevino

Absent; N. Burkhalter, M. Garcia-Rios, H. Gonzalez, T. Hein

Meeting was called to order by Dr. Cass.
Items provided for review at next meeting - Tuesday, October 22, 9:30 a.m., WHT 126.

Ph.D. Proposal in Business. Dr. Cargill presented the proposal for the Ph.D. in Business
which was approved by the College of Business Administration on October 4, 2002. Dr.
Cargill asked for approval of the proposal with the understanding that the final version
would result after TAMUS, CB consultant and CB review. Dr. Medearis moved and Dr.
Rudolph seconded. Discussion followed. The motion was then passed unanimously.

New Business. Dr. Keck provided information on the status of the Core Curriculum
changes submitted to the System. Regents at the meeting in September questioned the
proposed changes and were particularly concerned about the math requirement. To
alleviate the concerns, the math or social/behavioral science elective outside the core will
now become a math course. Dr. Keck will provide this information to the Deans and
Chairs. Degree programs will be adjusted and returned to the departments/deans for final
review.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 a.m.



